
Christmas Fayre - Friday 1
st

 Dec. 
 
Children have been working on their enterprises in class and will be 
ready to sell their goods at the fayre. 
 
There will also be hot food (soup and macaroni cheese) and drinks  
P7s Toy stall – you can pre order some toys to avoid disappointment 
(Mon/Tues end of the school day at the front door) 
To help us set up the school, there will be an early lunch for children 
in school.  Home lunches can still go at 12.15 for their lunch  
 
The Fayre will be open from 1.30 – 3pm. 
 
As normal, the children will attend the fayre in blocks of time.  
Please see the arrangements below for collecting your child/children 
and taking them round the fayre.   
 
1.30pm – 2.00pm – Collect children from their class.  Children go 
back to their class at 2pm (unless you are going home at this point).   
Nursery  
P1 Mrs Macfarlane 
P1/2, Mrs. Dick 
P3, Mrs Cassie 
 
2.00pm – 2.30pm –  
P3/4, Miss Inglis (Collect children from their class) 
P4/5, Ms Hurst 
P5, Ms McNeil 
P6 Mrs Quigley 
Children will come down to the fayre and meet parents there.  
 
P7 Mrs Adams class will be helping at the fayre until 2.30pm, and 
will be taking turns for their duties.   
 
2.40pm – 2.50pm –  
Raffles drawn   
 
When you have finished in the fayre, You may take your child home.  
Please let the teacher know that you are doing this.   
 
Many thanks 


